
Town of Garner  
Human Resources Committee 

May 29, 2019 
 
The Human Resources Committee met on May 29, 2019 at 2:00 PM to discuss recommendations 
for advisory committee appointments.   
 
Staff/Board Attending:  Council Member Ken Marshburn, Council Member Elmo Vance, Lauren Long, 
Sonya Shaw, Rob Smith and Rebecca Schlichter-Deputy Town Clerk 
 
Adopt minutes from the June 6, 2018 meeting. 

 
Action:  Adopted Minutes 
 
Motion: Marshburn 
Second:  Vance 
Vote:  Unanimous 
 
 
Planning Commission 
 
The Planning Commission currently has four vacancies. 
 
Action:  Recommend all four members be re-appointed.  
 
Board of Adjustment 
 
The Board of Adjustment has five vacancies.  John Milner and Joseph Keller have requested to 
be re-appointed. 
 
Action:  Two members would like to be re-appointed.  Committee will conduct interviews on 

June 11th and 12th for vacant positions. 
 
Parks, Recreation and Cultural Resources Committee 
 
The Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee has three vacancies.  Chris O’Connor has 
requested to be re-appointed.   
 
Action:  Recommend re-appointment for Chris O’Connor.  Committee will conduct interviews on 

June 11th and 12th for vacant positions. 
 
 
 
Senior Citizens Advisory Committee  
 
The Senior Citizens Advisory Committee has four vacancies.   
 
Action:  Committee will conduct interviews on June 11th and 12th for vacant positions. 



 
 
Garner Veterans Advisory 
 
The Garner Veterans Advisory Committee has two vacancies.   
 
Action:  Committee will conduct interviews on June 11th and 12th for vacant positions. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:10 PM. 
 
 


